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Oregon State University
YOUR ADDRESS HERE
Corvallis, OR 97331
July 2, 2019

Oregon Board of Pharmacy
Executive Director
Joe Schnabel
800 NE Oregon St.
Portland, OR 97232

Re: Letter Requesting an Exemption of Licensing OAR 475.125(3)
Dear Mr. Joe Schnabel,
I am a Principal Investigator at Oregon State University in the DEPARTMENT OR COLLEGE. I have a current research project titled, TITLE OF RESEARCH PROJECT- MUST BE THE SAME AS TITLE OF PROJECT IN DEA APPLICATION. The aim of the study is to determine INPUT STATEMENT OF PURPOSE- MUST BE THE SAME AS INTENT OF PROJECT IN DEA APPLICATION
In the project, we use AMOUNT OF DEA CS of NAME OF CONTROLLED SUBSTANCE. DESCRIPTION OF HOW DEA CS IS USED – YOU CAN USE INFORMATION FROM YOUR DEA CS APPLICATION UNDER THE “RESEARCH PROTOCOL” SECTION.
HOW DEA CS ARE STORED – USE THE “STATEMENT OF SECURITY PROVISIONS” SECTION ON YOUR DEA LICENSE APPLICATION. 
Sincerely,


Dr. YOUR NAME
[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal Investigator, COLLEGE
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